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Dear Parents and Families,

Welcome to a new school year at Edna Louise Spear Elementary! I am delighted
to have the opportunity to work with your child and to partner with you in their
educational journey. I want to extend a warm welcome to each of you.

In our classroom, we believe in creating a supportive and inclusive environment
where every student can thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. I am committed
to getting to know each child individually, understanding their strengths and areas for
growth, and tailoring our approach to meet their needs effectively.

Throughout the year, we will focus on building strong academic foundations,
fostering creativity and critical thinking skills, and nurturing positive social interactions.
Your child’s success is our priority, and I am dedicated to providing engaging and
meaningful learning experiences that inspire curiosity and a love for learning.

Open communication is essential for a successful school year. Please do not
hesitate to reach out to me with any questions, concerns, or information you believe
would help me better support your child. I value your insights and partnership
tremendously.

I am looking forward to a wonderful year of learning, growth, and achievement
together. Thank you for entrusting me with your child’s education. Let’s work together
to make this a memorable and successful school year for your child!

Warm regards,

Amanda Paprocky

Special Education Teacher
apaprock@portjeffschools.org
631-791-4300



